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Wallerawang Lidsdale Progress Association Inc.
ABN 34 118 896 308

8th May, 2019

The General Manager
Lithgow City Council
Mort Street
LITHGOW. NSW 2790

Dear Mr Faulkner

RE: Suggestions for Drought Relief Funds

At our last meeting the possibilities for the funds for Drought Relief were
discussed and the most popular suggestions were as follows:

A pipeline from Marrangaroo to Wallerawang to link us up with Lithgow
water to take advantage of the Clarence Colliery water transfer scheme so
that we no longer need to use the Fish River water supply.

A water aerator for Lake Wallace for the health of the fish and help
minimise the blue green algae.

A footpath from Wallerawang School to Forest Ridge Road to allow for foot
and bike traffic to be safe along this stretch of road, which we have been
requesting for a lot of years.

Regards

Roslyn Francis
Secretary

WLPA
PO Box 87, Wallerawang NSW 2845





